

HFHMVI MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

JANUARY ISSUE

Welcome and thank you for subscribing to our newsletter.



Thank you to Harbour
City Donuts and
Summit Tree Care for
supporting our recent
Tree Chipping event!!!

Funds raised will go towards our next build in Nanaimo!



DO YOU NEED TO GET RID OF A LITTLE CLUTTER AROUND THE HOUSE AFTER CHRISTMAS?



Please call our ReStores to schedule a pick up!

Nanaimo ReStore: 250-758-8078 ext. 109

Duncan ReStore: 778-455-1888



LEARN MORE



Helping Families, one child at a time!

At Habitat for Humanity Mid-Vancouver Island every home improvement gives children a chance at a stronger future. For more information check out our "How you can help" page on our website.

LEARN MORE



OUR VOLUNTEERS ARE AMAZING!!!

Engaging and retaining volunteers is vital to the success of Habitat for Humanity Mid-Vancouver Island. Our volunteers enable us to better support our mission of providing affordable homeownership to the communities we serve.

LEARN MORE









